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Complaints about hostels by parents or students 

Students, schools and parents can complain about a hostel. Complaints need to be sent to the hostel owner who will follow the 

complaints procedure below. 

The regulations require that any complaints be made to the hostel owner. Where the owner is a body corporate, or an absentee individual 

or partnership, the hostel’s complaints procedures may be delegated to a responsible person or hostel manager. 

 

In dealing with complaints, consideration is given to the power imbalance that may exist between affected parties. To help address this, 

hostel owners will consider arrangements that enable parties to be supported by independent advocates. 

 

The regulations set out the timeframes for dealing with complaints and need to be referred to for details. The diagram 1 summarises the 

process for Boarding 

 



Complaints to the school 

Where appropriate, we try to deal with concerns and complaints informally in the first instance. If you would like to raise a 

concern with us, please follow the steps below. If you believe your concern cannot be resolved informally, it may be 

appropriate to make a formal complaint. 

Diagram 2 as per Schooldocs is for Complaints in general( the school will be using this as per Week 9 term 3 2022). 



 

Diagram 1-Boarding Hostel 



  

Diagram 2- School 


